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Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 
 
       

An exciting opportunity to extend our wonderful Early Year’s Provision 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are thinking about extending our Early Year’s provision to all 3-year old children.  

This would mean children who are 3 years old before December 31st 2022 will be 

able to start in our wonderful Foundation stage unit in January 2023. 

This offer would be for 15 hours and likely to be over 2 ½ days. 

If you have a child or know somebody who has a child of this age who would be 

interested in this offer, please contact Broadwood Primary school on 2741684 by 

Friday 9th December. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Mitcheson 

       and 

Mrs Brooks-Tyreman 
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